
Everyone is being invited to participate in an upcoming Poverty Simulation.  

The Poverty Simulation Workshop is a role-playing experience that offers an opportunity to learn 

more about the realities of living in conditions of poverty. It is a simulation, not a game. Partici-

pants enter the workshop with a new identity and family profile. The task of the family is to pro-

vide for basic necessities and shelter during the course of four weeks.  Each week is compressed 

into a 15 minute simulation. Afterwards in the debriefing, they share insights learned during the    

simulation.  

As a result, ordinary people from all walks of life can share a very special kind of awakening. The 

Poverty Simulation Workshop can open people’s eyes to the human cost of poverty. The power of 

this unique learning resource is that it creates, like no other method, an insight into the state of 

chronic crisis that consumes so many  working poor. 

Date:        Monday, November 20, 2017 

Time:        6:00– 8:00 pm (soup and sandwiches included) 

Location:      Wilkes Community College (Gymnasium) 

        1328 S. Collegiate Drive, Wilkesboro NC, 28697 

Limited Space! To register please visit  

www.wilkescirclesofcare.org. For more information contact 

wilkescircles@gmail.org 

 

   *23.3% of the population in 

Wilkes County live below the 

poverty line 

*There are currently 14,456 

children living in poverty in 

Wilkes County          

Did you know... 


